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Ladies, 

As I sat down this morning to write this it dawned on me that this is my 
last message to you as president.  Hard to believe a year has passed 
since the first time I did this.  

It has been an honor and a privilege to serve you all this 
season.  Unfortunately, personal obligations prevent me from holding 
this position for another year, but I promise you that it is left in the very 
capable hand of my successor, Julie Lane Van Meter.  Julie is a long-
time member with the very best interests of NL at heart and I know 
she will do an amazing job in this new role. 

That isnôt to say the month of May will not be a busy one for me as I 
transition from this job.  Far from it!  We have so much yet to 
accomplishéhappy hour, dining out, cards and games, another 
luncheon, our Spring Newbie Lunch, a trip to see the Clydesdales, 
analyzing the results of our NL survey, our last fundraising push of the 
year to build our scholarship funds, and many other activities to round 
out the season.  As I have said many times, it takes a village to bring 
all of these together for you and I am eternally grateful to our board 
members and volunteers that have made my job so easy.  

I still plan to remain active in NL for many years to come and I look 
forward to seeing all of you at activities down the road.  Wishing you 
all a safe and wonderful summer here at our beautiful lake! 

Karen                    
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newcomerslongtimers.com  

Whether you are new to Newcomers Longtimers or a long-time                 
member needing a refresher and would like to access the membership direc-
tory here are a few simple instructions. newcomerslongtimers.com  

t the top left-hand side of the home page, click on Membership Directory.   It 
will bring up another page where you enter a password.  The password is: 
Newcomers411  

Once you enter the password another page will appear.  

Click in the middle of the page and it will bring up the member-
ship directory.  

http://newcomerslongtimers.com
http://newcomerslongtimers.com
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May Luncheon 

May 19  Inn at the Grand Glaize  - Business Vendor Show 

Social Hour begins at 11:00a.m. 

Business meeting at 11:30a.m. 

Lunch at 12:00p.m. 

Following the lunch there will be various guest speakers or pro-

grams designed to interest, inform and amuse. 

Members are contacted via email using Evite. If you do not 

have email, please refer to the newsletter or call 314-221-1525 

(Iris Wright) to make reservations.  

Reservations are required for the luncheons. 

Reservations or cancellations must be made by 5:00p.m. 
the Sunday before the luncheon.   

Reservations not cancelled in time will be billed. 

Hope to see you there. 

Your lunch lady,   

Iris Wright   

The May Luncheon 

The May luncheon will be our annual Business/vendor 

show to be held at Inn at the Grand Glaize in Osage 

Beach contact Iris Wright  at irisw1@att.net   or               

314-221-1525  to sign up for a table.  

Lunch will be:  

Roast beef bordelaise  
Country green beans 
Mashed potatoes  
Cherry Pie 
Freshly brewed coffee, iced tea and water 
 
Stacy Pyrtle from Community Foundation of the Lake will 
make a presentation on the progress of the youth skills 
park at the YMCA -- the     hiking and biking trails project. 
Be there or be square.  

mailto:irisw1@att.net
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Crafternooners made Easter Bunnies, they are just 

adorable! Everyone had so much fun. 


